
Clip and Save! 
 

Village Office Hours: 

Mon- Fri: 9 AM - 4:30 PM  
Phone: 306-362-2054 Closed for 

all statutory holidays. 

Fire Practice: 

Wednesdays 7 - 9 PM 

Council Meetings: 

Second & Fourth Wednesdays 
7pm 

Note: Open to the public 48 
hours advance notice required if 

you wish to address Council. 

Recreation: 

Call 306-362-2050    

Resident Landfill Passes:   

      Available at the Village   
Office during regular office 

hours, free for Denare Beach 
residents only. 

********************* 

Demo material MUST be paid for 
at the Village office during 

operating hours. Demo material 
will be refused at the landfill if no 
receipt is presented to the landfill 
attendant; this includes after 4:30 

PM and Saturdays. 

Winter Landfill Hours:           
October 1- April 30                  

12 Noon - 4 PM 

Closed Wed, Sun and Stats 

********************** 
Water and Sewer lines to the 

property line are the 
responsibility of the home owner. 

Garbage receptacles must have 
lids to deter domestic and wild 

animals. 

************************         
Animal Control Officer On Duty: 

Tad: 204-271-4477 

Please call to report  loose or 
aggressive dogs. 

All dogs need to be licensed. 

 

This is your community newsletter. If you have something you would like to put in the newsletter, please send your event, etc. by the 20th of the month to:  

denarebeachrecboard@sasktel.net 

Until Further Notice:                                                                                                       

Council Meetings will be held at the Denareplex on the second and fourth 

Wednesday of the month. 

Doing our part to keep our residents safe and flatten the curve of COVID-19,  

THE VILLAGE OFFICE IS CLOSED TO THE  PUBLIC                                                      

UNTIL F URTHER NOTICE. 

Payments can be made online, through pre-authorized arrangements 
(form available on our website) or by the drop box outside our front 

door. 

If you have any questions, please call or email us.                                                     
(306)362-2054                        denarebeach@sasktel.net. 

Our Denareplex and Weight room is CLOSED until further notice.                                 

All playgrounds, the hockey bunk and beaches within the Village of       
Denare Beach are CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC. 

These facilities cannot be properly sanitized, therefore we cannot ensure 
the safety of our residents at these areas at this time.    

  We remind our residents to stay safe by avoiding gatherings of groups 
larger than 10 people as required by the Province of Saskatchewan, as 
well as the requirement of any persons who has returned from other 
countries to self- isolate in your home for the mandatory 14 days and 

monitor your symptoms regularly. 

If you begin show symptoms of COVID-19, please call HEALTHLINE 811 
Symptoms of COVID-19 are fever, cough, sore throat, difficulty breathing 

and generally feeling unwell.  

 

Stay Home. Stay Safe. 

The Northern Village of Denare Beach Mayor, Councilors & Staff 

Keep up to date on  provincial                 

announcements and factual information 

on COVID-19 by visiting the Government 

of Saskatchewan’s website. 

                                 www.saskatchewan.ca 

mailto:denarebeach@sasktel.net


 

Denare Beach New Horizons                          
2100 Spruce Street  Memberships: $10/Year - No Age 

Restriction.                                                                   

CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE                                               

For more info call:  Mary at 306-362-2191 or Elfriede 

at 204-271-3550 

                                                                                        

Youth Drop-In                                                         

Thank You to our great YDI Workers                                                     

and a BIG Thank You goes out to CIF and                            

Saskatchewan  Health Authority for funding to make this 

program possible!                           

Denare Beach Recreation, PO Box 9, Denare Beach, SK  S0P 0B0  Phone: 306.362.2050 denarebeachrecboard@sasktel.net 

Please Remember! 

Dog/Cat feces must be disposed of at the 

landfill.  Do NOT place in garbage stand 

or cans.  It will not be picked up!  

Denareplex Fitness Centre                                                                

CLOSED by requirement of the     

Province of Saskatchewan. 

SANDCASTLE TENDERS 
The Denare Beach Recreation Board is inviting tenders for the 

operation of the Sandcastle Concession during the months of 
July &  August;  June may also be included in the tender.  

Interested parties are asked to submit their tender to:                    
Denare Beach Recreation Board                                                 

Box 9, Denare Beach, SK  S0P 0B0 

or drop off at the                                                                          
Denare Beach Village Office     

DEADLINE:   

Friday, April 19, 2019 at 4pm                                                       
For contract details please contact Mel @ 306-362-2050 

*TENTATIVE BASED ON COVID-19* 

Find The Northern     

Village of Denare Beach 

as well as Denare Beach 

Recreation on               

Facebook! 

Follow us on Instagram 

& You Tube! 

Our Website: 

www.denarebeach.net 

Want your photo or   

video clip featured in 

our video promotions? 

Email to:                                            

villageofdenarebeach 

@gmail.com 

Denare Beach            

Community Gas 

100% Community 

Owned 

 

1731 Moody Drive. 

Open 24 hrs! 

Regular, Diesel & 

Premium Fuel  

available. 

Payment by Debit 

or Credit Card.                         

Needle Dispensary Units are now in place in the following 

locations in Denare Beach please use these locations if 

you find a needle:                                                                                            

- Corner of Amisk and 9th Ave      - By Band Office                                                                                                                        

- Alley by Denareplex            - Sand Bar                                                                                                                                                             

- By Water Treatment Plant        - Main Beach              

–Bulletin Sign at Corner of Moody & 10th                                  

If you find a needle 

-Wear garden, medical or work gloves.                                    

-Use tweezers, pilers, or tongs to pick up by the end that 

is NOT sharp.  Keep away from your body.                              

-Place the needle, sharp end first into the disposal unit or 

pop bottle with secure lid and dispose of in Dispensary.                                                                                           

-Wash your hands with soap and water.  

Now that the snow is melting, please have the      

conversation with your children not to touch         

needles and to tell an adult if they find one. 

Happy Easter!                                                                

Please note the Village Office is CLOSED                                                              

April 10th &  April 13th, 2020 
 

 

Hours of Operation 

Mon, Tues & Thurs: 2:15 - 6:15 PM 

Wed & Fri: 9:30 AM - 1:30 PM    

CLOSED: April 10th & April 13th, 2020 



COVID-19 
 

We urge everyone in our community to follow the guidelines 
set out by the Province of Saskatchewan and Chief Medical 

Officer. 

Our dedicated employees continue to work efficiently to provide all services. 
The Village Office is closed to the public, but the office staff continues to work. 

Please call the office at 306-362-2054 if you have any questions or require some 
guidance regarding bill payments. 

 

Below is a Saskatchewan Government website that is updated daily and a 
phone number to call for kinds of questions related to COVID-19 that are NOT 

HEALTH RELATED. 

For example: How do I get my prescription filled? Will the grocery store deliver 
my groceries? What do I do if I am laid off? Do I have to keep paying my bills on 

time or is there an extension? What happens with my mortgage payments? 
What is the wait time for unemployment insurance? 

Website: www.saskatchewan.ca/COVID-19 

Toll free number: 1-855-559-5502. 

We encourage everyone to go to the website to educate yourself on ways to   
assist you and ensure you and your loved one’s safety and well-being. 

Thank you for doing your part by following the provincial guidelines,            
quarantine directions, social distancing and staying at home. 

 

If you have health questions or begin show symptoms of COVID-19, please call 
HEALTHLINE 811                                                                                                               

Symptoms of COVID-19 are fever, cough, sore throat, difficulty breathing and 
generally feeling unwell.  

Let’s all work together to keep everyone safe and healthy.  
Stay Home. Stay Safe. 

http://www.saskatchewan.ca/COVID-19?fbclid=IwAR1lG-R_x-0ETuhBUuG5g580fVRb9QezsbwA5qbeW1BrZzyBRa2mDz9gSHw


 A Message from our Mayor: 

 

Dear Residents of Denare Beach, 

 

You will be aware that on December 31, 2019 a new strain of Coronavirus was identified in  
China on March 13, 2020 the World Health Organization declared the COVID-19 to be a Pandemic and it continues to 
be a Public Health Emergency of international concern.   

 

On March 12, 2020 the Saskatchewan Ministry of Health’s Provincial Medical Health Officer declared that                   
Saskatchewan now had its first presumptive case of COVID-19 being identified on March 14, 2020.  To this date the 
numbers of cases in Saskatchewan have continued to increase.  The media continues to update the statistics of        
confirmed and presumptive positive cases, along with case surveillance and testing information.  

 

The Government of Saskatchewan declared a Provincial State of Emergency on March 18, 2020 as part of the scope of 
the Provincial declaration, every Saskatchewan municipality is now under a state of emergency, including Denare 
Beach.  Please ensure your safety and for others by engaging, simple contact precautions.  This includes keeping a    
minimum distance of 2 meters (6 feet) from others, avoid touching your face, mouth, nose and eyes.  Wash your hands 
with soap and water for a minimum of 20 seconds several times through out the day.  Alcohol based sanitizer is a     
secondary option when soap and water are not available.  In some cases, wearing gloves may be appropriate.         
Community members who have returned from outside of Canada will be required by law to self-isolate for a minimum 
of 14 days in your homes.  The self-isolation period also includes monitoring health symptoms and calling Healthline 
811 should any symptoms of concern arise.  Anyone who has been in afflicted with or in contact with someone afflicted 
with COVID -19 will also be required to self-isolate in your home and monitor your health symptoms for 14 days.   

 

Denare Beach employees are considered an essential to the operation of our community needs.  Their health is a     
paramount consideration to ensure delivery of municipal services that are essential to the community, sewer, water, 
fire, solid waste, roads and Administration.  To meet this requirement, we have met provincial requirements by 
shutting down our recreation which includes the Denareplex, Weight room, playgrounds, hockey bunk and beaches.  
The Administration building is closed to the public to reduce contact and prevent illness.  A locked box adjacent to the 
outside door will receive payments for services which can be arranged by calling (306)362-2054, faxing (306)362-2257, 
or e-mail denarebeach@sasktel.net.  Similar practices have been employed throughout the Province as part of the 
emergency plan.  This may be inconvenient, however, necessary to ensure the health and safety of our employees and 
all residents.  In this time of a Health emergency our staff are trained operators of our infrastructure and competent in-service  
delivery which is paramount to get through this difficult time.  Please do not try to visit our staff members as they are required to 
be fit for work.   

 

The Village of Denare Beach is posting information updates on a regular basis on the Denare Beach Facebook page and the website 
www.denarebeach.net.  Information will also be made available through our monthly newsletter.   

 

Your anticipated cooperation is appreciated. 

Staff safe and stay home. 

Yours truly, 

 

Carl Lentowicz 

mailto:denarebeach@sasktel.net
http://www.denarebeach.net

